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Contact DTF Sergeant Jim Williams 425 508-4217 

On December 7, 2018, the Tulalip Police Department released a Public Safety 
Announcement in regards to the dangers of narcotics laced with fentanyl.  Fentanyl laced 
into street narcotics may have fatal outcomes.  Please see link for further information: 
https://www.tulaliptribes-nsn.gov/Base/File/TTT-PDF-Police-Pentanyl-18003 

On December 12, 2018, The Tulalip Police Department along with Emergency Medical 
Services responded to three drug overdose cases.  The substances used in each of these 
emergency responses was suspected to be heroin laced with fentanyl.  Two of the victims 
made it only a few yards before collapsing, fortunately Tulalip Police Officers responded 
and administered lifesaving doses of Naloxone, a medication used to counteract opioid 
overdose. Due to the quick action of Police and Fire emergency responders, all 
individuals survived and were transported to area hospitals for medical treatment.   

On Thursday, December 13, 2018, Tulalip Police Department Drug Task Force Detectives 
assisted by Tulalip Police Criminal Investigations, Patrol, and Fish and Wildlife served a 
search warrant for alleged illegal drug activities at the residence located at 8629 27th Ave 
NE. This residence had been the source of recent community complaints and following a 
narcotics investigation probable cause for a search warrant was developed.  

The service of the search warrant at 8629 27th Ave. NE. resulted in five adults arrested on 
various charges to include: manufacture/delivery controlled substance, unlawful 
possession of firearms, possession of controlled substance with intent to distribute, 
possession of a stolen firearm, and outstanding arrest warrants. Distribution quantities of 
illegal narcotics were seized, along with other evidence of possession with the intent to 
deliver controlled substances.  Additionally three stolen firearms were seized from within 
the residence. 

The Tulalip Police Department remains committed to protecting the community by 
deploying resources to investigate complaints of alleged narcotics sales recognizing the 
devastating impacts of this criminal behavior on individuals, families, and the community.  
Those struggling with addictions are encouraged to seek the resources offered to assist 
them. Community members who may have important information regarding the sales of 
controlled substances are asked to call the Tulalip Police Department, Drug Task 
Force/Investigations Tip Line at 360 716-5990.   Anonymous calls will be received and 
followed-up on.   

https://www.tulaliptribes-nsn.gov/Portals/0/pdf/departments/Media-Realease-Police/Media-Release-18-003-Fentanyl.pdf

